
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 6th November 2023 
 
Dear Families 
 
I hope the weather doesn’t get in the way of November 5th Plans and excitement! 
I regularly spend time in all the classrooms which is a treat.  I have been bowled over this week by the 
standards of writing across the school – impressive! 
 
Hopefully you will all be able to make an appointment to discuss your child’s progress with their teacher 
– teachers are all looking forward to meeting with you. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 

Next week 
 

Week commencing 6th November – Parent 
consultations for Coots, Bitterns, Kingfishers and 
Grebes 
 
Monday 6th November – Grebes parents invited to 
collective worship assembly 
 
Friday 10th November NHS flu Vaccine – Please 
ensure you complete the consent form  
 

Look Ahead 
 
Week commencing 14th November – Parent 
consultations for Herons 
 
Thursday 16th November – Year 6 height and 
weight screening  
 
Monday 20th November – School photographs 
 
Friday 24th November – Bitterns cake sale 
 
Wednesday 20th December - FOSS non uniform 
day 

 
Wednesday 20th December – Last day of Autumn 
term. 
 
Monday 8th January – reception hearing, vision, 
height and weight screening  

 
 

House captains will be selling poppies next 
week, if your child would like to buy one they just 

need to bring in a donation. 
 

Menu change - Bonfire Lunch 
 

This will be the hot and vegetarian option. 
Jacket Potato’s and packed lunches will still be 

available to order. 
 

 
Poppies 

 
House captains will be selling poppies next week, if your child would like to buy one they just need to 

bring in a donation. 
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Forest School – Year 5 and 6 

 
Please remember to send your child with wellies, waterproofs and a change of clothes  

 

School Attendance 
 

 
 
www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/attendance   Additional support and resources are available  

School defibrillator 
 

We now have a defibrillator on site, located in the school office and available during term time 
between 8-4pm. 

 
Measles, Chicken Pox and Scarlet fever 

 
As we have children and staff with compromised immune systems can we please ask that if you 
suspect that your child has Measles, chicken pox or Scarlet fever that you make the school office 

aware. 
Dogs 

 
Just a reminder that dogs are not permitted on school grounds 

Arriving late 
 

We understand there will be times that your child arrives late but all children arriving late must be 
accompanied by an adult to sign them in at the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/attendance
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Tickets can be purchased using the link 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on/norwich/salhouse-primary-

school/foss-bingo-night/e-jdxagk 
Or by emailing foss2019@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 
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